Huntingdon Borough Administrative Committee Meeting
Tuesday, October 13, 2020

The Huntingdon Borough Administrative Committee meeting was held in the Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Committee members present were Sean Steeg.
Members present were President Johnathan Hyde, Vice-President Sean Steeg (Virtual), Councilman David Fortson, Councilman Jim Bair, Borough Solicitor Richard Wilson (Virtual), Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
There were no guest present for this meeting.
Vice-President Sean Steeg called the Administrative Committee meeting to order at 4:30 PM.
Vice-President Sean Steeg proceeded to the Mayor’s report.
Mayor David Wessels had nothing to report.
Vice-President Sean Steeg proceeded to the Solicitor’s report.
Solicitor Richard Wilson spoke under Executive Session starting at 4:32 PM.  This was for potential litigations
Executive Session ended at 4:53 PM with no action taken.
Vice-President Sean Steeg proceeded to the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens spoke on the 2020 MMO and said that we did not receive enough State Aid.  Chris said the General Fund had to pay the difference and we have starting have the Water and Sewer funds reimburse their share.
Chris Stevens said he has the 2021 budget completed.  Chris said it is balanced and there is no tax increase.  Chris said that he wants to review his figures and present a copy to council next month for their review and approve in December.
Jim Bair said that we have in the budget for parades and since we will not be having them if the Fire Company could still get this money to fix their driveway.
The committee had no objections to giving the Fire Company $1,000.00.
Executive Session was called for at 5:00 PM to discuss personnel issue.
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Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
